
From: Stephen Mayer
To: Jessica Heinz
Subject: FW: Adjacent Property Owners notice
Date: Monday, November 22, 2021 1:28:29 PM

This resident correspondence just came to me regarding tonight’s hearing for River Place
 

From: Krabillsk <krabillsk@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:35 PM
To: Stephen Mayer <smayer@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: Adjacent Property Owners notice
 
I am a resident of River Place and I received a letter regarding a zoning change. It is the Comprehensive
Plan Amendment Application KTLC River Place, LLC P21-025, property ID3416-675-0034-000-7.
 
I am not able to attend the public meeting but I would like to notify the city council that "I AM OPPOSED "
to the zoning change.
 
Steve Krabill
465 NE Canoe Park Circle
Port Saint Lucie, FL 34983
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